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Tuesday 4th March 2025 

 

Bridlington Animal Park School Trip 

Dear Families, 

We are delighted to inform you that Year 1 will be going to Bridlington Animal Park this half term. 
They will be building on their knowledge of animals and learning about the impact humans have on 
the animal world. During the trip, the children will have opportunities to learn about different wild 
animals and have up close interactions with them. 

The trip will be on Tuesday 18th March 2025 and will take place during normal school hours. The 
children will need to be in school by 8:45am promptly to be ready to catch the coach and will be 
back in plenty of time to go home at 3:15pm. The cost of the trip is £25 per child to go towards the 
coach and entry to the animal park. The children will need to wear their school uniform including 
suitable footwear and an outdoor jacket. In wet weather, the site can get very muddy so wellies are 
advisable. Children will need to bring a packed lunch and non-fizzy, re-sealable drinks for the day 
in a bag that they can carry on their back. All children in year 1 are entitled to universal free school 
meals, if you would like the school kitchen to provide a packed lunch for your child, please contact 
the school office on 01482 791169 or admin@neasden.het.academy to order one by Wednesday 
12th March. Please note that children receiving a school packed lunch will still need to bring a back 
pack to carry it in during the trip. 

Please go onto the School Money site to make your payment and give permission for the trip.  

If you would like to discuss any aspect of this this trip, please do not hesitate to speak to us at the 
beginning or end of the day. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Miss Willamson & Miss Gray 
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